

Aideen Walsh M.Sc. H.D.E Principal



Mary Fitzgerald M.Sc. B.Ed. Deputy Principal

12th March 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Following today's decision School is closed to students and external users from 6 p.m. today. After school study will be suspended from 6p.m. today.

Teachers have been planning for possible school closure and we will have a section of our website live in the near future for students to access. Please go to 'Killaloecc.ie', click on 'About', 'Subject Departments' and select the relevant teacher's name. This section will be password protected, a code will issue by text to parents when this site is ready. This area of our website will provide advice from teachers on learning during school closure. It may take different formats from cloud based virtual learning environments like Microsoft Class Notebook to PowerPoint presentations, instructions for work to be completed etc.

We will continue to monitor the situation following the advice from the Government, State Examinations Commission, HSE and the LCETB. We will keep you informed of any changes through the school's website (killaloecc.ie) and social media. We are awaiting clarification from the State Examinations Commission regarding practical examinations and orals scheduled during the closure period. We will provide updates as we receive them.

We hope that everyone keeps safe and follows the advice of the HSE.

Yours faithfully,

Aideen Walsh

Principal

Twitter-@stannescck

Facebook- Humans of St. Anne's Community College

Website- Killaloecc.ie



de Welon

Tel: 061 - 376257 Fax: 061 - 375768 e-mail: stanneskillaloe@lcetb.ie